
Dear Members of Parliament 

I am passionate about the issue of Right to Life, and this is not a good enough reason to have an
abortion if the gender of the baby does not suit the parents. If the culture of the person concerned
has a preference for a particular gender, it does not mean that we should support something that is
clearly against our own culture and ethics. 

It is not a reason for abortion on medical grounds and therefore it does not even meet the criteria
of Medicare anyway. The only reason it should be available is if the life of the mother or the baby
are in danger. 

It is against the value of human life as stated by United Nations, and as supported by Australia. 

Please do not allow tax payers money to go towards abortions because of people's preferences in
selecting gender. This is not a proper use of government funds. 

Yours sincerely
Vicky Kotsiris 




